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CONTACT INFORMATION 

Owner  
Pacific Telephone and Telegraph Company, a 
Corporation 
 

Tenant 
 
n/a 

Property Information 

APNs: 
033-140-024 (portion) 
 

Property Location: 
Due west of Jefferson Boulevard, at the southern 
edge of the City of West Sacramento, in Yolo 
County 

 

DATE                                                                        NOTES 

12/16/2022 Reached out to ATT (Lee Nieto, AT&T Public Works Coordinator) requesting meeting to 
discuss project 

12/19/2022 Lee Nieto forwarded the project to alternate department, directed to Sholanda Ousley, AT&T 
Right of Way & Public Works Manager 

12/21/2022 I spoke with Sholanda Ousley on the phone and provided an overview of the project and 
informed her of DWR’s intent to seek an easement from AT&T.  

12/23/2022 Sholanda Ousley escalated the project to her supervisor Briahna Miller. Briahna 
responded to me with general project and parcel location questions. 

12/28/2022 I provided via email an overview of the project and impacts to the parcel, and 
recommended we have an informational meeting to further discuss details of the 
project and acquisition. I provided mapping and exhibits.  

1/5/2023 First Written Offer Submitted to Landowner via certified mail 

1/9/2023 I followed up with Sholanda and Briahna to inform them the first written offer had been 
mailed via certified mail, and to see if there were any questions or comments I could 
answer. 

1/10/10 Briahna responded that she would be in her office the following week, and would 
review the offer and ensure it was routed to the correct people internally.  

1/24/2023 Notice of Informational Hearing mailed to landowner  

2/1/2022 I called and left a voicemail with Sholanda to follow up on the status of the easement 
review.  

2/2/2022 I sent Sholanda and Briahna a follow up email inquiring about the status of the easement 
review. Briahna responded and informed me that AT&T was still evaluating the 
easement offer, and would get back to us once their analysis was complete. 

2/3/2023 Sholanda informed DWR that she is no longer involved on this project and to direct all 
communication to Briahna Miller. An updated mailing address was provided.  
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2/16/2023 Briahna Miller reached out via email to inform us that AT&T was not able to attend the 
informational meeting. She requested a digital copy of the offer, which I sent 
subsequently, and had a few questions regarding project scope and findings. 

2/28/2022 I emailed Briahna to inform her of the RON meeting in March and let her know she 
will be receiving a notice shortly, and provided  materials requested in our previous 
communications. 
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